Join Sacred Fools Theater Company for BUILD WEEK: Feb 25-Mar 3!

Sacred Fools will bring our community together for a festive week of building and crafting as we create
our newest set for Akuma-shin, an exciting new play by Kenley Smith, directed by Scott Leggett. Please
join us at our home, The Broadwater Theater, for any and all of the following dates as we bring this
ambitious set to life. Come be a part of the show!

BUILD WEEK SCHEDULE:

STRIKE DAY!
February 25, 10am-10pm
e Get ready to break things! We'll tear down the set for Denim Doves to clear the slate for
Akuma-shin. Wear clothes that can get dirty and bring a charged-up cordless drill if you
have one. Come early, so that we can finish early!

Company Build Times
Tuesday, February 27 - Friday, March 2
e Join our build crew to complete special assighments as we address some of the nitty-gritty
details of the Akuma-shin set. All skill levels welcome. Evening slots are on the schedule, but
you're welcome to drop in during the day to help our carpentry crew if you have time.
Please see our schedule of available assighnments via the link below.

BUILD PARTY!
Saturday, March 3, 10am-6pm
e We'll provide snacks, beverages, and pizza as we get down to work on the (hopefully)
finishing touches for the Akuma-shin set. We’d love to see as many friends as possible on
this day. Friendship and art and snacks, what's better than that?!

SIGN UP INFORMATION

e Please sign up for any or all of these dates by signing up HERE:
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1CEN62tuFG7uEjyhiBbVCSPOwo5Swij6RD3MgtooGahh
g/edit?usp=sharing

e For any questions or updates, please contact our Technical Director, Joe Jordan, at
technicaldirector@sacredfools.org. You can also show up to help at any time, but signing up or
contacting Joe in advance will help us prepare. Thank you!
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